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WE REMEMBER… 

Hilary Bellis     

Eileen Coveney     

Willliam “Bill” Jastrubecki 

WE WELCOME… 

Nancy Roorda     

Chantal Jones     

Christine “Chris” Smith 

BIRTHDAYS  

CELEBRATIONS  

James Missen     

Sadie Hendsbee     

Helmut Harder     

Tina Goertzen     

Johnny Storm     

Kathleen Williamson 

Frieda Methot 

Heritage Day Returns to Tabor Manor 

Join us for a fun-filled event for the whole family! All 
residents, families and loved ones are welcome to 
attend. There will be something for everyone to enjoy! 
The event is located by 1 Tabor. Access will be 
provided through the courtyard and Evergreen building. 

Resident’s lunch is provided, family and guests may 
purchase at a minimal cost (cash only). Bring your own 
lawn chair.  

We can’t wait to see you there! 



Recreation Note - 
Norma Restivo 

Thank you to all who 

supported the 

Alzheimer’s Walk 

with a Coffee Break 

Together we raised a total of $624!!! All 

money raised was donated to the Niagara 

Region Alzheimer’s Society. 

Resident  Council &

Food Committee Meeting  

Friday, June 24th at 10:00am  

in the Great Room  

Hope to see everyone there! 

Strawberry & Ice Cream Social 

and June Birthday Celebration 

with musical guest              
Stephen Mason  

Tuesday, June 25th at 2:00pm in 

the Great Room! 

Celebrating our ladies for Mother’s Day 



Biblically Based—Jim Evans 

I Can Do All Things…Through Christ! 

Rick Hoyt had participated in 68 marathons, six Ironman triathlons, and nearly 1,000 other endurance 
events. What’s even more incredible was that Rick had cerebral palsy, was confined to a wheelchair, and 
spoke through a computer system that he operated with his head.  

What made this possible was the other member of Team Hoyt:  
Dick Hoyt, Rick’s father. 

 
Team Hoyt began when 15-year-old Rick told his dad how much he wanted to run in a five-mile benefit 
event for an athlete who had been paralyzed. After the race, Rick said, “Dad, when I’m running, it feels 
like I’m not handicapped.”  
 

Their motto is “Yes You Can!” 
 

Even though Rick was physically unable to ‘run’ his races alone, he could participate in each race because 
of the love and strength of had father for him!  After more than 30 years both father and son have died.  
But they have left a legacy dedicated to the inclusion of the disabled in all parts of daily life. 
 
We’re on God’s Team! 
 
Isaiah 40:27-31 tells us we have a Heavenly Father who gives all the love and strength we need to go all 
the way in this life, it says… 
 
Have you not known? Have you not heard?  The Lord is the everlasting God, the Creator of the ends of the 
earth.  He does not faint or grow weary; His understanding is unsearchable.  He gives power to the faint, 
and to him who has no might He increases strength.  Even youths shall faint and be weary, and young men 
shall fall exhausted; but they who wait for the Lord shall renew their strength; they shall mount up with 
wings like eagles; they shall run and not be weary; they shall walk and not faint. 
 
And our ultimate example is the love and strength Jesus Christ has for those who trust in Him!  Just as 
Rick’s ability to run in a marathon depended upon his relationship with his father, so to Jesus said to His 
disciples, ‘without Me you can do nothing!’                 (John 15:5)                   
 
Even though we are disabled by our own sin, weaknesses and failures, with Jesus in our lives we ‘can do 
all things through Christ who gives us strength!’ (Phil. 4:13) Because of the strength of Jesus Christ at work 
in us, we too can ‘finish the race set before us!’ (Heb. 12:1,2) 
 
So, no matter what ‘marathon’ we may be running right now, with the love and strength of Jesus Christ, 

the Christian’s motto will always be… 

YES WE CAN! 

WE CAN DO ALL THINGS…THROUGH CHRIST! 

Be encouraged! You can make it all the way in Christ! 

Pastor Jim 
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Living With Hope 
 

Optimism and hope are radically different attitudes. Optimism is 

the expectation that things – the weather, human relationships, 

the economy, the political situation, and so on – will get better. 

Hope is the trust that God will fulfill God’s promises to us in a way 

that leads us to true freedom. The optimist speaks about 

concrete changes in the future. The person of hope lives in the 

moment, with the knowledge and trust that all of life is in good 

hands. Let’s live with hope. 

Stephen Mason 

Volunteer Coordinator 

 
 

Heritage Day Returns! 
 

On Saturday, June 7th, from 10:00am – 1:00pm, we will be 

holding our annual Heritage Day in the 1 Tabor parking lot! Come 

join us for a fun morning filled with lots of food, games, and 

conversation. Please feel free to invite your family as we will 

have lots of activities for our young children, including a bouncy 

castle, and face painting! 

 

 

June Birthdays 
 

Cathy K. – June 9th  

Eugene T.  – June 15th  

Marian L. – June 16th  

Betty V. – June 19th  
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

June 5th/19th – Coffee Hour:  

Join Scott Street Church in the 

Café at 2:30pm to enjoy some 

coffee and conversation! 

June 7th – Heritage Day: 

Join us at 10:00am in the 1 Tabor 

parking lot to enjoy some fun 

activities and good food! 

June 11th – Hymn Sing with 

Steven: 

Join us in the Chapel at 2:00pm to 

enjoy some lovely music! 

June 12th – Father’s Day Coffee 

Social: 

Join us in the Olive Branch Café 

at 2:00pm for a nice social event!  

Sign up required. 

June 17th – Church Service: 

Join us in the Great Room at 

10:00am for a morning of music! 

June 18th – Bus Outing: 

Join us at10:00am for a nice 

brunch out. Spots are limited so 

make sure to sign up! 

June 19th – Movie Night: 

Join us in the Café at 6:00pm for 

a fun movie night! 
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Walking Club 
 

As we begin to enjoy the summer weather, we will 

be starting up our walking club for any and all to 

join. Every Monday morning at 9:30am we will 

enjoy a walk around the Tabor Manor building to 

help keep our bodies moving while also getting the 

chance to socialize with others!  

The walking club will begin on June 2nd. 

 
All are Welcome! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

May Recap! 
 
May was a month of Growth, where beautifully 

coloured flowers sprang from the ground to 

welcome spring! Through May we celebrated 

many fun events such as our Mother’s Day high 

tea and welcoming the sunshine singers for 

some live musical entertainment.  
 

Though, as we move away from May, we head 

into June, the month of beauty, where we begin 

to experience the summer sunlight. Enjoy the 

warming weather, and all the gifts the lord has 

bestowed on us! 

 
  

Spelling POLLINATORS 
Use the clues to fill in the grid. 

 
1. Hornet relative 

2. Night-flying insect 

3. Pollen producers; blooms 

4. Having a bright hue 

5. Feathered friends 

6. Bee’s collection 

7. Picnic pests 

8. What a caterpillar becomes 

9. Anything edible 

10. Farmer’s yield 

11. Hive insects 
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